7th May 2021

Dear Andy

As an existing Ginetta G55 GT4 customer you have requested some important items be
covered in writing to accommadate your future Ginetta G56 GT4 Ultimate.

Ginetta confirms the following details:

- Ongoing access to Ginetta UK for correspondence and technical help and support
where required.

- Access to Ginetta UK spares support where required. NB; the preference would be to
use Ginetta North America for logistical and currency reasons.

- Any required design updates will be managed directly by Ginetta Cars LTD.

I trust this letter serves as our commitment to support and work with you and indeed all
USA customars in the introduction of our new G56 product range.

Sincerely

Matt Lowe
INT Group CEO
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